

75 Hicks Street Brooklyn, NY 11201

TEL 718-624-4743 FAX 718-624-0331 www.plymouthchurch.org

July 21, 2016

Dear Friends,

Last evening the Plymouth Church Council received and accepted with regret Rev. Dr. Jane Huber's announcement she would be resigning her position at Plymouth Church effective August 31. We have been blessed to have Jane as our Interim Assistant Minister since 2014. She is a thoughtful and grace-filled minister.

Jane has received and accepted an opportunity to increase her leadership responsibilities at Union Theological Seminary. The greater church will benefit from her ministry in this new role.

Jane will be preaching at Plymouth on August 7. We are grateful for her ministry among us and we celebrate Jane's new opportunities.

Brett and the Council are making plans for next steps in placing a full time Assistant Minister. Be assured that Plymouth will begin its program year in September with a running start.

Jonathan Insull Council President